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Membership Law update 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 6, Ohiari’kówa/July 2005) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke 
(MCK) regrets to announce a change to the current application of the 
Kahnawá:ke Membership Law. 
 
After a meeting between the MCK and the Council of Elders, it was mutually 
determined that the Elders will not accept applications for suspensions of 
members who are in contravention of the Law for the time being. 
 
The Council of Elders is focusing on applications from members and non-
member residents at this time. As such, the community will be informed when 
applications for suspension will be heard. 
 
The Kahnawá:ke Membership Law was passed in Kentenhkó:wa/November 
2003 following the most extensive community consultation in recent history. 
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